Witches Falls Cottages Newsletter August 2013 Renovations complete – have a look!

Winter on the Mountain is a busy time of the year.

Here at Witches Falls Cottages we have been especially busy.

During the month of May we closed our doors for three weeks, using the time to renovate and improve our beloved cottages.

The cottages you all know and love now have built in wardrobes with big mirrored doors allowing space to stow your clothes and bags. We

added a big TV with DVD player that you can view from your comfy bed.

The built in lounge has been replaced with a very comfortable leather sofa, perfect to snuggle up on and enjoy the warmth from the cozy log fire on these long winter evenings. The floors are freshly polished, there is a new coat of paint, curtains, and bedside tables with bedside lamps for you to read by....

Have a look at the images.

We love the results and hope you do too!

Not only have we renovated we are also extending and building two more cottages.

The two new cottages (sorry, we haven't named them yet :-)) have been built with the same features as our existing cottages. There is a glass roof in the bathroom so you can watch the stars from the spa, a private courtyard garden and deck with BBQ area and outdoor seating.

This week we are adding the final building touches to the new space. The floors are being laid and once that is done we will be furnishing the rooms ready for their first guests.

You will hear from us again soon with images and opening dates.

Springtime on the Mountain 27th - 29th September 2013.

September welcomes spring and Mt Tamborine hosts the 'Springtime on the Mountain Festival'.

Friday 27th, Saturday 28th and Sunday 29th September from 9am to 4pm daily you can visit and see some wonderful private gardens that are open to the public. Come and see the new spring growth and enjoy the entertainment, art and craft displays at the open gardens.



Bring a picnic or enjoy the wonderful food on offer in one of the garden cafes, or at any of Mt Tambourines' wonderful restaurants and cafes.

For more details please have a look at the <u>brochure</u> which you can download in pdf format. \$15.00 Trail passes (valid for all three days) are available at all Open Gardens and Botanic Gardens. Just follow the road signs and have fun!

We are looking forward to seeing you soon.